
Fentanyl Awareness, Mon., 11/27th, 10am-11am, MPA (Bldg. 300) 

... 

Delivery Date: Nov 21, 2023 
 

On Monday, Nov. 27, 2023 the Health Center will present on the dangers of the drug 
fentanyl. The presentation will be at the Multi-Purpose Auditorium in Building 300. This 
presentation will begin at 10:00am. A question and answer period is included at the end. 
This presentation is open to all students, employees, and interested persons. It is 
recommended for students in the following fields of study: Allied Health, Criminal 
Justice, Safety, and Human Services.  
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